
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

World Book Day Competition - Coram Beanstalk & 

Very.co.uk 

 

Enter our World Book Day competition for a chance to win over £300 

worth of Crayola arts and crafts goodies!  

With restricted opening for schools, World Book Day on Thursday 4th March 

2021 is going to be a little different this year. Coram Life Education’s sister 

charity, Coram Beanstalk, is working in partnership with Very.co.uk to launch 

a new activity to engage and bring together children across the 

https://coramlifeeducation.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d6e14545cf5bc5c9bf48ceaae&id=9867d05683&e=8813464ca0
https://coramlifeeducation.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d6e14545cf5bc5c9bf48ceaae&id=d5ce54fdb4&e=8813464ca0


 

country on World Book Day. 

  

Rather than dressing up as their favourite book character we’re encouraging 

children to draw or make (using arts and crafts) their favourite book character. 

  

Parents, carers or schools can enter their children’s pictures into the 

competition via social media. There are some wonderful prizes for children up 

for grabs, thanks to support from Crayola. 

   

To enter the Coram Beanstalk and Very ‘World Book Day’ competition, just: 

 Draw, paint or craft a favourite book character 

 Post a picture of the masterpiece on social media on Thursday 4th March 

 Don’t forget to use #VeryWBD and tag @beanstalkreads so we can find 

every entry for the World Book Day competition and share as part of our 

virtual gallery! 

Harold the giraffe will be joining in with his school friends too – he just needs to 

decide which character to do! Remember to follow Harold's daily diary for 

updates.  

  

Please share with your school and parents & carers. 
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